
 

 

15th July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to confirm you that your child, has been offered a place on the AQA Level 
2 Further Mathematics course, which will commence in September 2024. This is a fantastic 
achievement and a testament to their hard work and dedication in mathematics. 

The AQA Level 2 Further Mathematics course is designed to extend and challenge students 
who have demonstrated a strong aptitude for mathematics. This course covers a range of 
advanced topics, providing a solid foundation for further study in mathematics and related 
disciplines. 

Classes will begin week commencing 9th September 2024 and take place as two twilight 
sessions from 3.15-4.15. We will be holding a meeting for all students who have been 
offered a place on this course before we break up for summer to outline course 
expectations. During this meeting, students will be given preparatory work to complete over 
the summer, which is a prerequisite for the course, so please do encourage students to 
engage with this so they are well-prepared for the challenges ahead. 

If you have any questions or require additional information about the AQA Level 2 Further 
Mathematics course, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Wall (Head of Maths) or Mrs 
Harper (Assistant Head of Maths). 

We are confident that your child will find this course rewarding, and we look forward to 
supporting them in their mathematical journey. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Wall  
Head of Maths  
 
 


